
 

 

Sydney Seminar 

Guest Speaker  

Commodore Peter Scott, CSC, RAN 

Director General Submarine Capability 
 

The significance of submarine capability for Australia – 
looking back a hundred years, and  

looking forward a hundred years from now 

Sydney Mechanics School of Arts 
280 Pitt Street, Sydney 

Friday 23 May 2014, 5.00PM 
 

This is an excellent opportunity to hear CDRE Scott speak and answer questions on 
submarine capability as one of the most important force structure elements within 
the Australian Defence Force, and Australia’s primary deterrent force. 
 
This will be a free seminar, open to all ANI members and their guests, and all others 
interested in the following topics: 

5:00pm – 5:30pm  Report from the ANI AGM  

President’s Report 

New publications strategy – new website and changing role 
for Headmark 

5:30pm – 6:15pm  Commodore Peter Scott’s address 

6:15pm – 7.00pm  Open Forum 

Following the ANI Seminar, the Submarine Institute of Australia will be hosting a 
reception. Cost $30.00 per person 

To register for the free seminar and for the reception, please follow the link 
https://ae1-2-arrival-reception.eventbrite.com.au 

For any further information please contact ANI Councillors 

SBLT Matthew Bell RAN  matthew.bell8@defence.gov.au 

or 

CAPT Chris Skinner RAN (retired)  0414 990 834 cjskinner@acslink.net.au 

https://ae1-2-arrival-reception.eventbrite.com.au/
mailto:matthew.bell8@defence.gov.au

